Dear DLA Parents,

At Discovery Language Academy the safety of our students is of uppermost importance. We understand
that our 7,8,9 Grade and Saturday students are older, therefore responsible and alert to their
surroundings.

Our standard pick-up/ drop-off procedures at Discovery Language Academy are that parents enter the
building at drop off and pickup, however, we understand that parents’ procedures at day school are
different.

We would like your permission at this time to release your son/daughter at the elevator exit with the
understanding, between parents and child, that a parent is in the parking lot waiting for them and that
Discovery Language Academy- Portuguese United for Education is released of any responsibility or
incidents that might occur from unsupervised dismissal.

Please sign and return this form to school.

Yes, | allow my son/daughter to enter and exit the school building without a parent/ adult
supervision.

No, | do not allow my son/daughter to exit the building without a parent/ adult supervision.

Student’s Name:

Parent’s Name:

Parent’s Signature:

Date:
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